
10th December 2O2O

Dr. Mahmoud W Yaish

College Of Science

Subiect: Appreciation Letter

We have received the news that your scientific publications in the field of
Plant Biology & Botany is top in the statistics of scientific site Scopus and
according to Stanford University registered list.

Please accept our sincere appreciation for your valuable and outstanding
achievement. We are proud of this prestigious milestone and of the great
honor you have brought to Sultan Qaboos University.

Wishing you further success and excellence in your future endeavors.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Fahad AI Julanda Al Said
Vice-Chancellor
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